





Newsletter

20th July 2020

Hi Everyone,

We all wish you a safe, healthy and happy holiday!

We want to wish all our children who are leaving us "GOOD LUCK". We can't wait to see them in uniform when you come back and visit. We will miss all of them!

I would also like to thank all the staff who have worked so hard throughout the year but particularly during the pandemic. We have an amazing team supported by our governors.

We can't wait to start back in September and see all our children again.

SEPTEMBER 2020

Please remember parents are not allowed in the nursery. We are sorry but this is following DFE guidance.

Please bring a snack for your child and drink-bottle with water and lunch if staying all day.

Please don't bring anything from home such as toys or books.

We will continue to support your child in all the normal ways through play, songs, stories and outdoor learning. Our focus will be on ensuring every child is happy and continues to love coming to Camborne Nursery School.

Thank you for all your support over the year.

Emma

ps. If you need to contact the Nursery in case of emergency over the summer email head@camborne-nursery.cornwall.sch.uk

Here are some ideas for young children

Help children aged 2 to 4 to learn at home during coronavirus (COVID-19)

This is a support website for parents / carers who have children with SEND. resources for under 5s from the Early Years Alliance.

Information for parents in Cornwall. https://www.supportincornwall.org.uk/

https://www.supportincornwall.org.uk/kb5/cornwall/directory/advice.page?id=wzOEUiTLD-c

DIARY DATES

3rd and 4th September - INSET day (nursery closed)

Monday 7th September - First day back

26th to 30th October - Half term

21st December to 1st January - Christmas holidays

Monday 1st March - INSET day

Tuesday 4th May 2021 - INSET day

September 2020									
Mon		7	14	21	28				
Tue	1	8	15	22	29				
Wed	2	9	16	23	30				
Thurs	3	10	17	24					
Fri	4	11	18	25					
Sat	5	12	19	26					
Sun	6	13	20	27					

	Oct	ober	2020		
Mon		5	12	19	26
Tue		6	13	20	27
Wed		7	14	21	28
Thurs	1	8	15	22	29
Fri	2	9	16	23	30
Sat	3	10	17	24	31
Sun	4	11	18	25	

November 2020									
Mon		2	9	16	23	30			
Tue		3	10	17	24				
Wed		4	11	18	25				
Thurs		5	12	19	26				
Fri		6	13	20	27				
Sat		7	14	21	28				
Sun	1	8	15	22	29				

December 2020								
Mon		7	14	21	28			
Tue	1	8	15	22	29			
Wed	2	9	16	23	30			
Thurs	3	10	17	24	31			
Fri	4	11	18	25				
Sat	5	12	19	26				
Sun	6	13	20	27				

January 2021									
Mon		4	11	18	25				
Tue		5	12	19	26				
Wed		6	13	20	27				
Thurs		7	14	21	28				
Fri	1	8	15	22	29				
Sat	2	9	16	23	30				
Sun	3	10	17	24	31				

	February 2021									
Mon	1	8	15	22						
Tue	2	9	16	23						
Wed	3	10	17	24						
Thurs	4	11	18	25						
Fri	5	12	19	26						
Sat	6	13	20	27						
Sun	7	14	21	28						

	March 2021								
Mon	1	8	15	22	29				
Tue	2	9	16	23	30				
Wed	3	10	17	24	31				
Thurs	4	11	18	25					
Fri	5	12	19	26					
Sat	6	13	20	27					
Sun	7	14	21	28					

April 2021								
Mon		5	12	19	26			
Tue		6	13	20	27			
Wed		7	14	21	28			
Thurs	1	8	15	22	29			
Fri	2	9	16	23	30			
Sat	3	10	17	24				
Sun	4	11	18	25				

May 2021									
Mon		3	10	17	24	31			
Tue		4	11	18	25				
Wed		5	12	19	26				
Thurs		6	13	20	27				
Fri		7	14	21	28				
Sat	1	8	15		29				
Sun	2	9	16	23	30				

June 2021									
Mon		7	14	21	28				
Tue	1	8	15	22	29				
Wed	2	9	16	23	30				
Thurs	3	10	17	24					
Fri	4	11	18	25					
Sat	5	12	19	26					
Sun	6	13	20	27					

	July 2021								
Mon		5	12	19	26				
Tue		6	13	20	27				
Wed		7	14	21	28				
Thurs	1	8	15	22	29				
Fri	2	9	16	23	30				
Sat	3	10	17	24	31				
Sun	4	11	18	25					

	August 2021									
Mon		2	9	16	23	30				
Tue		3	10	17	24	31				
Wed		4	11	18	25					
Thurs		5	12	19	26					
Fri		6	13	20	27					
Sat		7	14	21	28					
Sun	1	8	15	22	29					

Here are some lovely memories from the past year!









